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This past weekend, 8 brave James Wing GMC 
took the trek out to Liberty University to take part 
in the Joint Drill Team Initiation (DTI). Beginning 
at 0400, these cadets stepped through a night of 
PT, Drill Competitions, GLPs, and a ton more in 
preparation to earn their cords. Big thanks to all 
the current Drill Team members who prepared 
these initiates along their way, and an even 
bigger congratulations to all of the new Drill 
Team members!!!

Cadet Broga’s Advice
Don’t worry about being perfect, but try to focus 
on adapting! In ROTC, things aren’t always 
going to go your way. When it comes to LLAB, 
PSP boards, Field training, and even being a 
POC, you will face challenges and obstacles you 
couldn't have predicted. What makes a great 
cadet is someone who can work with their team, 
make solutions, and try again! Don't get deterred 
when you mess up - learn from that mistake or 
scenario, and use it to help you in the future. 
Even if your journey takes you far away from 
ROTC or the Air Force, those are lessons that 
will help you no matter where you go in life.

Bring up things you saw 
on Reddit as much as 
possible when the det 
commander asks for 
questions; it shows you 
are an intelligent cadet 
who is going above and 
beyond

Poor POC Advice

Meme Team 23’s First Publication

Upcoming events and deadlines 

- Dining In on 25 March; be 
sure to fill out interest form 
by 16 Feb

- Hertog Fellowship in 
Security and Constitutional 
Studies; applications due 12 
Feb

- USAFA Summer PDTs; 
application due 10 Feb

- Training Flight Initial 
Feedback; due LLab 3

- PFA: JMU (6 Mar), UVA (14 
Mar) 

- AAS interest meeting 14 
Feb


